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February 21st 1924.

Hon. Philippe Boy,
High Commissioner for Qanaaa, 
1719 Boulevard dee Capucines, 
paris,France.

!

My dear Mr. Roy,
courteous reply to my letter 

the st^ndinp- of degree of 
advised ise that ttie matter

and

In your
of December 7th« regard! 
Bachelor of Civil Law, you had been re erred to 'the Comité 
that you 0 cted an early and

While I do not like to bother youor wo of ourabout this, it affects the future °£°n® d na
students who are at the present moment 
I should be very much obliged ii you oould • -
how the proposal no stands»

With kindest regards to Mrs.Roy anct
to yourself,

Believe mo.
Yours sincerely.

principal.
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